
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 15, 2013 
 
 
Mayor Kenneth Carey 
2 N. Main St., Suite 203 
Crossville, TN  38555 
 
Commissioner Sonya Rimmer 
Building and Grounds Committee, Chair 
1034 POW Camp Rd. 
Crossville, TN  38572 
 
Dear Mayor Carey and Commissioner Rimmer: 
 
Following a meeting of the Joint Economic Development Board, Sonya and I discussed 
the great need for restroom facilities for the amphitheatre.  This facility will never reach 
its full potential for our community unless the public knows there are modern, clean, 
bathrooms available and nearby. 
 
Per her suggestion, I am requesting that the Building and Grounds Committee, and full 
County Commission, consider selling the old Snodgrass Building and the adjacent 
property to the City of Crossville for $1.00.  With this property, the City would be able, at 
some time, to continue improvements to the amphitheatre venue for our community.  I 
know there is some interest among members of the City Council; however, it has not 
been formally addressed to the entire City Council.  Once we know the County’s 
position on the matter, we will know what the possibilities are and proceed 
appropriately. 
 
I will be happy to attend the next meeting of the Building and Grounds Committee if it 
would be appropriate to discuss it further. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Bruce Wyatt 
City Manager 


